
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

11-29-2022—Positive Staff  

Dear Residents and Family Members: 

I’m happy to report that our residents were able to enjoy a wonderful Thanksgiving meal 

with family and friends, and I hope those of you that were not able to join us had a very 

happy holiday!  (It’s still National Gratitude Month!)    

We identified two additional staff members that tested positive for Covid-19—one today 

and one over the long weekend. Those employees are now isolating at home, and the 

cases were reported to the NYS and local Health Departments.  Our residents with RSV 

are isolated to unit 1 South currently, and that unit remains closed to lessen the likelihood 

of transmission to other units.  

Please don’t let your guard down now--remember to stay up to date with your vaccinations 

and wear a mask when you are unable to physically distance from others.  

Please be well and safe. 

 

Pat Ludington, RN 

Administrator 


